
Minutes of the May 3, 2017 Budget Workshop Meeting 
 

The meeting began at 7:03 pm on May 3, 2017.The entire board was present. One 
citizen was also present. We discussed the budget starting with Electrical 
inspector.  
We discussed the roads that need repaired.   
We discussed the park board. 
We discussed putting a millage on the November ballot. This will ask for one mill 
for the roads and one mill for the fire department. Steve will be working on the 
wording for this.  
We continued making cuts to the completed, proposed budget.  
Jim made a motion to adjourn. Diane seconded. All Ayes. Meeting adjourned at 
8:24pm 
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